

14 Campus Boulevard Newtown Square, PA 19073 USA Tel: +1.610.356.4600 | Fax: +1.610.355.1661 Email: pmief@pmi.org | www.pmief.org

26 November 2014

Giusi Meloni, Partner Tiziano Villa, Partner The Project Management Lab Via Paganini, 15 20131 Milano Italy

Dear Giusi and Tiziano:

On behalf of the Project Management Institute Educational Foundation (PMIEF) Board of Directors, volunteers and staff, I am writing to extend our sincere thanks to The Project Management Lab for your commitment to our work. With help from donors like you, PMIEF continues to support project management and project-based learning education for children, youth and adults across the globe.

As a *PMIEF Leadership Society Member*, The Project Management Lab joins others in helping us support project management education; no-cost educational resources and curricula; community-based workshops, as well as, scholarships for deserving youth, educators, nonprofit staff and emerging practitioners.

The Project Management Lab recognizes the importance of project management to every area of our lives – family, school, work and community. Contributions, like yours, make it possible for schools, nonprofits, and communities throughout the world to provide project management educational opportunities; and, to develop and implement meaningful projects that positively impact the lives of their constituents.

All associated with PMIEF are grateful that The Project Management Lab continues to contribute to our efforts and helps us to promote the *power of project management for social good*® across the globe!

Sincerely,

Jeannette L. Barr, MS, CFRE

Executive Director